
The Dark Horse Inn 
942 Geneva Ave 

San Francisco, CA 941 12 
415.469.5508 

info@darkhorses f com 

To: Resident of Real Property/Neighborhood Association/Chief of Police 
Re: Notice of Pre-Application Meeting about Intention to Apply for Liquor License 

11/9/17 

Dear Neighbor, 

For the past six years we have enjoyed serving the neighborhood as a small restaurant & beer bar, and 
as participants in community activities. Thus, it is with much excitement that we announce our intent to 
apply for a Type 87 license to serve alcoholic beverages at our establishment. 

Prior to submitting a formal application for that license, we must hold at least one pre-application 
commun ity meeting to discuss the application with neighbors and members of the community. We must 
mail this notice to every resident of real property within a 500-foot radius of the premises, 
neighborhood associations, and the Chief of Police at least 14 calendar days before the community 
meeting is set to occur, per Section 23826.13 of the Business and Professions Code. We invite you to join 
us at this community meeting, detailed below. 

For more information about the liquor license application process, please contact the San Francisco 

office of the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control at (415) 356-6500 or visit www.abc.ca.gov. 

The below-named applicant intends to apply for a Type 87 license to sell alcoholic beverages: 

A Careless Match, LLC 

dba The Dark Horse Inn 

942 Geneva Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94112 

The applicant will be holding a pre-app lication community meeting to discuss the application with 

neighbors and members of the community as follows: 

Friday, November 24, 2017, 5:30pm 

at The Dark Horse Inn 

942 Geneva Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94112 

For more information about the meeting, please contact Andrea Ferrucci at 415.469.5508 or 

info@darkhorsesf.com. We thank you for your ongoing support. 

Andrea Ferrucci 
Owner/Operator, The Dark Horse Inn 


